
elcome to the first addition of the Bierley Bulletin, a
magazine that gives you a handover about anything
hospital related and any new info you may need for
the

W
the future. The magazine is a quarter (3 month) magazine. We
hope that you like the magazine and get more involved in
upcoming editions in the future.

In this edition we wanted to recap some events we have held in
2021 as well as advertise any events we're going to have this
year. We also explore our new partnership with Mind in Bradford
and what that means for the coming year. There have been a lot of
changes recently inside the hospital with new annual changes
including staff changes and the way the hospital operate. We
know this can make you anxious and very confused - especially in
an environment you should feel comfortable in. We want this
magazine to offer some sort of escape for you, as well as making
you more aware of things happening. This magazine can't be
completed without your involvement, co-operation and stories. It
would be amazing for more of you to come forward for the next
edition so we can have more talking points, more interesting
hobbies and more content for people to see!

Also a big shoutout and thank you to our Chief Photographer Jen
from Bowling Ward for the amazing photography that you see in
the Bierley Bulletin.

Zain M
Chief Editor
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